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February 2019 

 

Dear Parents and carers,  

 

 I just wanted to write a quick note alongside this letter about the expansion on to the Mayow Road Site.  

We are really excited about the potential this creates for our school community. This gives us real 

opportunities to develop our provision and to design a building that enhances our teaching and learning 

opportunities for our young people. We want to work closely with you throughout the process keeping you 

informed of what is happening. We value any comments or suggestions regarding the expansion whilst 

offering you assurances that we will still maintain our high standards of provision and education at the 

Waters Road site.  

The open day in March will provide members of our school community and the Mayow Road Community to 

learn a little more about what lies ahead.  

You are all very welcome to attend.  

 

If you have any concerns or comments regarding any of this please do not hesitate to contact myself or the 

Project Team at Lewisham.  

 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

 

Lynne Haines 

Headteacher. 

Greenvale School 
Waters Road 
Catford 
SE6 1UF 
 

Tel: 0208 465 0740 
Email: admin@greenvaleschool.co.uk 
Website: Greenvale.lewisham.sch.uk   
 
 Headteacher: Lynne Haines 

Deputy Headteacher: Elizabeth Smith 
 

mailto:admin@greenvaleschool.co.uk

